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Friday 24th November 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 

Year 5  
This week we had an exciting drama 
workshop delivered by the National 
Theatre. In English this week, we 
have been sequencing and planning a 
myth with a warning plot, using our 
core text of Beowulf as a starting 
point to assist us with structure. In 
Maths, we have been working hard 
on converting, finding equivalent, 
adding and subtracting fractions. 
This knowledgebase allowed us to 
then order fractions (with different 
denominators) with a greater 
success.  
Year 6 
This week in English, we have been 

creating a character for our Hot 

Task, imagining the life of a 

pickpocket. We have also been 

learning about light in Science and 

proved, through an investigation, that 

light travels in straight lines. 
 

On Wednesday, we enjoyed a virtual 

parliament lesson, where we learned 

about the House of Commons thought 

about what issues are debated.  

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
1168 

Shakespeare 
994 

Bannister 
996 

Pankhurst 
1330 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

• PE kits to be in school every day. 
Year 5: Monday and Tuesday  
Year 6: Monday and Thursday  

PE kits should be brought in and left in school all week 
 

 

Check out our school website for 

more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Yara            Robin – Sebastiian 

Woodpecker – Julia Kingfisher – Vega  

 

 
 

Football News: 

Well done to the Girls' Football Team, as 

we played our first match against a very 

tough St. Teresa's, with a 1-1 draw! 

 

Woodpecker 
Kamile 

Owl 
Modesi 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
Bioris 

 

Robin 
Vainqueur 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

